
 

  If you have any questions, send us an email to the above-mentioned address!  

This is Our Chance 

The University of Freiburg is working on a new language policy, 
and You can have a say! 

We invite you - particularly international students - to join us on one of the 

proposed days to share your experiences with language diversity and 

language barriers at the University of Freiburg.  

Tell us what is working well and what needs to be improved. Come around, 

bring your friends, the more perspectives the better! As an outlook for you – 

these are the three topics that we will have a closer look at: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30.06. - 14:00 

English Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

01.07. - 17:00 

Session en français 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15.07. - 15:00 

English / German 
Session 
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INVITATION TO ALL INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 

Think Tank 
Building the Multilingual University of the Future 

Please sign-up for any 
of the sessions via 

email: 

epicur-students@uni-
freiburg.de 

mailto:epicur-students@uni-freiburg.de?subject=Language%20Policy%20Sign-Up
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